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PAAIA is a nonprofit, nonpartisan, nonsectarian organization that serves the interests of Iranian Americans and represents the 

community before U.S. policymakers and the American public at large.   

The Public Affairs Alliance  
of Iranian Americans (PAAIA) 

 
Cordially Invites You to a Panel Discussion and Briefing on Capitol Hill: 

 

“The People of Iran” 
 

Tuesday, September 26th, 2017 
12:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

 

The United States Capitol Visitor Center, Room 201 

First Street NE, Washington, DC 20515 

 

PANELISTS: 

Women in Iran - Nazila Fathi, Author 

Iran’s Youth Culture - Reza Ghazinouri, United for Iran 

Cultural Diplomacy with Iran - Barbara Slavin, Atlantic Council 

Iran’s Technology Sector - Chris Schroeder, Entrepreneur, Author 

 

MODERATOR: 

Jasmin Ramsey, Center for Human Rights in Iran  
 

Lunch will be served 

Limited Space 

 
Please RSVP to Collin Wesley Boylin by 

Thursday, September 21, 2016 
Phone: (202)-828-8370 
Email: Collin@paaia.org 

 
 

About the Panel and Briefing: 

Using poll results from our 2017 National Public Opinion Survey of 

Iranian Americans, PAAIA will facilitate a discussion designed to 

educate policymakers about the views of their Iranian American 

constituents and their connections to the people of Iran. 

Understanding and engaging the people of Iran and their democratic 

aspirations is critical to creating policies that serve U.S. domestic and 

security interests.   
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